
Hello, it is a pleasure to greet you and I hope that, by the Grace of God, all of 
you are well. 

 

I would like to tell you that last December, I finished my 
studies at the Open Modular University with a license in 
English. At this moment, I am waiting for my graduation 
which will be May 21, 2025. First of all, I thank God for 
helping me be one step away from graduating and         
secondly I would like to thank my sponsors, Vicki and Jeff 
Brink for giving me their unconditional support during 
these many years. In 2015 I was sponsored by the Seeds 
of Hope program, coordinated by Emaus Church in El  
Salvador. Without this help, I would not have been able to 
complete my studies.  
 

They were a very fundamental part of my life and I hope 
that God continues to bless them and I hope that one day 
I will be able to see them again and to thank them in    
person for their support. 
 

I would like to say that I am now working as an  English 
teacher in a secondary school, which is giving me further 
knowledge and learning. When I get my degree, God   
willing, I will have further job opportunities. 
 

Sincerely, 

Wilfredo Cartagena 

Letters from our sponsored students: 


